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Children’s Safety 
It has been brought to our attention that some of our younger 
children have been coming to school by themselves in the 
mornings. Our school policy is that ONLY children in Year 5 and 6 
can come to school or go home alone when parents/carers have 
given written consent. Without written consent this cannot be 
agreed. 
 
Children travelling alone either on foot or on public transport are 
vulnerable and can be exposed to risks of exploitation, theft and 
abuse. Therefore, please ensure that children come to school and 
are picked up from school by someone who is 16 or over. 
 
Recently, we have had reported cases of children being 
approached by strangers in the street whilst travelling to school. 
Children have been offered items such as sweets and pocket 
knives or have been questioned about what they are wearing or 
where they are going. We have reported this to the local police.  
 
Children at St Edward’s are encouraged to speak to a member of 
staff in school about any concerns they have. Please also continue 
to speak to your children about being safe especially when they 
are out. By working together we can ensure that we keep our 
children safe and give them the confidence to speak out if they 
have a concern of any sort. 
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